
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.1006 
Released – 22 November 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 17 November 2021 requesting information regarding Foureyes 
Insight. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
• Do you use a software/solution in the Trust called Foureyes Insight? 
 
• If so when does the contract end for the Foureyes Insight system? 
 
• How many years is the Foureyes Insight system contract in place for? 
 
• How much do you spend on the support for the Foureyes Insight system on an annual 
basis? 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not use this software; therefore we do 
not hold information pertinent to your request. 


